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Tomas Šidlauskas resigns from his post as the Member of the Board of AB Lietuvos Dujos 
 
As from 30th of January Tomas Šidlauskas resigns from his post as the Member of the Board and the head of Gas 
Network Service of natural gas distribution company AB Lietuvos Dujos. He held this position since 3rd of November, 
2014. 
 
”Over almost 20 years of his work in the company T. Šidlauskas made a significant contribution to the number of 
important infrastructure projects and the development of gas distribution system. We are grateful to him for the excellent 
cooperation, professional and productive work, creating the greatest possible value for our customers and for the entire 
national economy”, - said Liudas Liutkevičius, the General Manager and Chairman of the Board of AB Lietuvos dujos. 
 
From the 31st of January, 2015 the Board of AB Lietuvos Dujos will consist of Chairman of the Board Liudas Liutkevičius 
and members of the Board Nemunas Biknius, Giedrė Glinskienė and Valentina Birulienė. 
 
T. Šidlauskas began his career at Lietuvos Dujos branch in Panevėžys in 1995. In 2013 he was appointed the Deputy 
General Manager - Technical Director. Since the November of 2014 he acted as a Member of the Board and the head 
of Gas Network Service of AB Lietuvos Dujos. 
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The main business of AB Lietuvos Dujos covers natural gas distribution services, sustainable development of Lithuania’s 
natural gas distribution infrastructure. AB Lietuvos Dujos operates 8.4 thousand km of distribution pipelines. It has more 
than 560 thousand customers. 

mailto:p.stonis@lietuvosdujos.lt

